
The LGBTI Staff & Student Network
Making a difference for our Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, 
Transgender and Intersex staff and students
Our University is committed to providing an inclusive study and work environment that removes unnecessary, 
unlawful and unfair barriers. 

We offer a range of initiatives to support our LGBTI staff and students, including the LGBTI Staff & Student 
Network. 

The LGBTI Staff & Student Network provides:

•	 Opportunities to meet and socialise

•	 Information about services, news and events

•	 A voice for LGBTI staff and students

•	 Information for staff to ensure they are responsive to 		
	 LGBTI staff and students

To join the LGBTI Network or to request a sticker contact:
Dr Terry O’Neill, Director - Student Equity
t.oneill@auckland.ac.nz or phone ext 88211

Trans on Campus

Trans on Campus is a support network, and a social and 
advocacy group for gender diverse staff and students.

Trans staff and students are invited to join Trans on 
Campus by emailing Transoncampus@auckland.ac.nz.

Show your support across our campuses

The University’s LGBTI Network sticker emphasises our 
commitment to being a safe and inclusive teaching and 
learning environment. 

It is available for all staff, not just Network members, to 
display on their office doors.

www.equity.auckland.ac.nz/lgbti

“It is wonderful to see the stickers around campus in 
the different settings. I am a mature student studying 
Theology and for me, personally, it was wonderful to 
see them displayed within the Theology department.”

				    - LGBTI Network member Robyn Jane


